
NOTICE 
March Convocation 2022 

The application for the convocation 
 

All students who are eligible to graduate at SLIIT March Convocation 2022 

are required to submit “The application for the convocation” to us by 07th 

February 2022.   

 

The application form will only be available online via the below web address,  

http://study.sliit.lk/StudentLogin/StudentLogin  

 

Students failing to submit the form will not be able to participate in the 

upcoming graduation.  

 

It is your responsibility to write the name accurately and in the correct 

order and especially be mindful about the spellings. The Degree 

certificates will be printed in accordance with this form.  

 

For now, please only supplicate (apply for the graduation) via the link 

provided. How and when to make the convocation payment will be notified 

later.  

 

If you have any issue in submitting the form, please send reach us only via 

https://support.sliit.lk.  

 

Dunishka Rathugama  

Senior Manager Academic Affairs (Registry & Examinations)  

25/01/2022   

http://study.sliit.lk/StudentLogin/StudentLogin
https://support.sliit.lk/

